O.S.S.A.E. **Annual Examination 2017**

Class V	03-12-2017, Sunday 11 AM to 1 PM	Marks 50
 Select the right answer from t Mount of Transfiguration (Tabore, Carmel, Horeb) Father of Moses. (Jethro, Amram, Jochebed Who declared christianity (Diocletian, Constantine, A No. of 'Moronaya' feasts. (3 The redeemer of Israel. (David, Moses, Elijah)) as the national religion of Rome? Augustus Caesar)	5
Fill in the blanks (6-10) 6. The hymn 'Bhoovilaseshar 7. Those who remain 8 will inherit 9. Our canonical prayers beg 10. I am the Lord who	in the teachings of God will be blessed. the earth. in with	5
Match the following (11-15) 11. Leader of Pharisee 12. Midian 13. Horeb 14. Righteous 15. Antioch	MosesJosephChristianJethroSaul	5
Answer in one or two sentences each (16-20) 16. What are the peculiarities of salt? 17. The prayer of night vigil that begins and ends with same sentence. 18. Characteristics of Ancient church 19. Who are the Martyrs? 20. What are the significance of the parables of Jesus?		10
Who said the following (21-25) 21. "If I find favour with you, do not pass by your servant." 22. "Pray that you may not come into the time of trial." 23. "Shall I go and get a nurse from the hebrew women to nurse the child for you?" 24. "Blessed are the pure in heart." 25. "Here am I."		5
True or False (26-30) 26. Jesus and his disciples tran 27. Children of Israel were slav	sfigured in the mount of transfiguration. wes for 430 years in Egypt.	5

- 28. Family is a gift of God to experience the heavenly love on earth.
- 29. In the Orthodox Worship the living and the dead together is not participating.
- 30. All activities of the cosmos happens according to the design of God.

Answer in one or two words (31-35)

- 31. The apostle to the gentiles.
- 32. Whom did God send to Pharaoh?
- 33. Who got the message of the birth of Jesus first?
- 34. Who reads the Gospel in the H. Qurbana?
- 35. Which Bible portion is read on the south side of the altar?

Read the following passage and answer the questions (36-39)

4

5

"Once while Jesus was standing beside the lake of Gennesaret, and the crowd was pressing in on him to hear the word of God, he saw two boats there at the shore of the lake; the fishermen had gone out of them and were washing their nets. He got into one of the boats, the one belonging to Simon, and asked him to put out a little way from the shore. Then he sat down and taught the crowds from the boat. When he had finished speaking, he said to Simon, "Put out into the deep water and let down your nets for a catch." Simon answered, "Master, we have worked all night long but have caught nothing. Yet if you say so, I will let down the nets." When they had done this, they caught so many fish that their nets were beginning to break. So they signaled their partners in the other boat to come and help them. And they came and filled both boats, so that they began to sink."

- 36. What were the fishermen doing on the banks of Gennesaret?
- 37. Whose boat was that Jesus got in?
- 38. What did Jesus ask them to do, after he has finished his speaking?
- 39. What did they do when they got a great catch?

Fill	l in the prayer	3
40.	" Karuna Cheyyunnavanaya Karthave Nee nyayam vistharikkunna divasathil	
	njangalode karuna cheyyaname, njangal ninnode apeshikkunnu. Njangalude	
	kaikkondu njangalode karuna cheyyaname."	

Complete the Hymn

3

1.	Nibiyanmarum
	Ariyichha Sleehanmarum
	punyappettore
	Sahadenmar
	Daivathin Matha Thanum."

